



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard



TERM 1 – 15th December 2023













Dear All.

I cannot believe this is our last newsletter of 2023 - I mean, where did *that* go right? And what a year it has been, new academic year, new teaching team in two classes, a very good Ofsted visit and subsequent report, trips, visits, concerts, - let alone all the fabulous learning that goes on every minute of every day out. Phew, no wonder we all feel like a break (staff as much as children)!

I cannot thank you enough for your recent support of our Christmas performances. It is my most favourite time of the year, and to see the joy and feel the pride from all of our children makes my heart swell. I am sure you will agree that EVERYONE had such an important part to play either in the actual performances, or indeed all the behind the scenes time and effort put in - I am exceptionally grateful and proud of you all.

All that is left to say is that the whole team at Pawlett Primary School Academy wish you all an incredibly Merry Christmas, and health and happiness for 2024.

Enjoy the last three days of school and have a good few weeks break. We will see you on the 4th January!

Emma Barker

NATIVITY

Well done to Heron and Kestrel Class for their brilliant Nativity performances this week. Each and every child put so much effort it.





Another big well done to our fabulous Buzzard class who held a beautiful carol service on Wednesday!

PRELOVED JUMPERS AND BAKE SALE

Thank you to all that came along to our pre-loved clothing a bake sale. We raised £63.43 for the Highbridge Foodbank!

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AND JUMPERS

A reminder that our Christmas jumper day is on Wednesday 20th December. We will also be having our Christmas lunch at the Pawlett Pavilion. If you would like to help the PTFA on the day with getting the function room set up and serving the food, please pop into the school office for more information.



CHRISTMAS MOVIE AFTERNOON

Tickets are still available from the School Office. £4.00 per child, includes a hot chocolate, popcorn and a cookie. There will also be hot food available to purchase.



PE KITS

Buzzard Class will only need to wear their PE kits on Fridays during Terms 3 & 4.

SAFFGUARDING

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially you can book an appointment with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please get in touch with the school office to arrange this.







TT ROCK STARS

There is a Christmas challenge on TT Rock Stars for our Buzzard and Kestrel pupils. Their log in details can be found in their reading diaries. The winners will receive a little gift.

TUB2PUB

Our Eco club will be collecting Confectionary tubs, Biscuit tubs and Cracker tubs in the new year. The tubs will then be taken to our local Greene King pub to be recycled as part of their Tub2Pub campaign, raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support. Please bring any plastic tubs into school at that start of Term 3.

FRIDAY CFI FBRATIONS

It's that special day of the week where we celebrate our wins of the week!

Not only do we celebrate great learning and kindness in the classroom, we now also recognise when kindness is shown on the playground.

Week 5 – Hot Chocolate – Heron – Wilfred Kestrel – Darcie Buzzard – Jack S Playground – Brooklyn

Learning Champion –Heron – Danni
Kestrel – Owen
Buzzard – Lou

Week 6 – Hot Chocolate – Heron – Amy Kestrel – Baylee Buzzard – Georgia Play time – Brooklyn

Learning Champion -

Heron – Ezra Kestrel – Frankie Buzzard – Brody

Week 7 – Hot Chocolate – Heron – Ted Kestrel – Ebony Buzzard – Esme Playground – Ellie

Learning Champion –

Heron – Milo Kestrel – Hector Buzzard – Robyn and Jessee